
14. ST ALBANS PARK SKATEBOARD FACILITY

A report from the Area Parks Officer and the Community Recreation Adviser
provided details of the completion of the skateboard facility in St Albans Park and
the proposed official opening to be held on a date to be advised, possibly in
September.  In response to questions, the officer said that a strategy was being
formulated in relation to courtesy in the use of the skate ramp and more attractive
signage for the area was being considered.  Security around the facility was a
concern and it was noted that the facility was being locked at night.  The Board
received the information and recommended that the locking of the ramp be
monitored for two or three months, with a report to be made to the September
meeting giving consideration to the installation of a security camera if necessary.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


